Trail Management Advisory Committee July 21st

Stratham Municipal Center Meeting Material

Here are two companies that offer solutions to getting a user count on our usage on the trails at Stratham Hill Park. Having a better understanding on who, what and when are using the trails is vital to the future planning of the trails at Stratham Hill Park.

https://www.eco-counter.com/ , now being used by NEMBA (New England Mountain Bike Association)

https://www.trafx.net/products , used by the US Fish and Wildlife Service

Eco Counter requires us to request a quote, which I have requested.

Trafx will cost around \$2,500